
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 9, 2017 

 
1.B (NCR-LP) 

 

 

Marcel Acosta 

Executive Director 

National Capital Planning Commission 

401 9th Street, N.W. 

North Lobby, Suite 500 

Washington, D.C.  20004 

 

Subject:  National Desert Storm and Desert Shield Memorial Site Selection 

 

Dear Mr. Acosta: 

 

The National Park Service, on behalf of the National Desert Storm War Memorial Association, 

requests an opportunity to present the site selection study for the National Desert Storm and 

Desert Shield Memorial at the July 13, 2017 meeting of the National Capital Planning 

Commission.  

 

The memorial project was authorized to be located on Federal land in the District of Columbia in 

2014 by Public Law 113-291. The Association was subsequently authorized to consider sites 

within Area I as defined in the Commemorative Works Act by Public Law 115-18, enacted 

March 31, 2017. 

 

Should you require additional information, please feel free to contact Glenn DeMarr, Project 

Manager, in our Office of Lands, Planning and Design at (202) 619-7027. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Doug Jacobs 

Associate Regional Director 

Facilities, Design, and Construction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

United States Department of the Interior 

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 

National Capital Region 

1100 Ohio Drive, S.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20242 
IN REPLY REFER TO: 
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